
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The management of Linwood Community House thanked the Board for a recent grant. 
 
 The Board decided to receive the letter. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


